
If you are 70.5 or older, and have a traditional IRA, you can make a tax-free 

gift to Heaven on Earth called a Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD). 

QCDs are always tax-free, regardless of whether or not you itemize deductions

on your tax return.

 

Do you love taking photos? We 
need your help!

 

Email marketing@heavenlypets.org 
to learn more.

BOOS & 

Updates

No tricks. Just a smart way to give.

Get started at heavenlypets.org/ways-to-give/qcds/

It's scary how
talented our

volunteers are!

    Kristi recently started volunteering at our    

    Santa Clarita PetSmart location where she 

  enjoys playing and interacting with the

adoptable cats and kittens.

"Just spending a little time with each cat can be the
difference of whether they get adopted or not. The

first young cat I worked with was scared and shaking
on my lap, but a week later she was running and

playing. Wow… a little love goes a long way. Every cat
deserves a chance to find their forever home. I feel

truly blessed to be part of Heaven on Earth."

Kristi is also a professional photographer

and uses her talents to show off our

adoptable cats and kittens. Here she

helps DJ Catnip celebrate this spooky

time of year. 

-Kristi



NoHo West is hosting some Halloween

fun for the community on Saturday,

October 30 from 2-5pm. 

Valley Plaza Recreation Center
12240 Archwood Street
North Hollywood

Masks required.

 

THANK 
YOU!

Staff Spotlight: Jane

There's one thing that we love more than Halloween candy
and that's YOU, our generous donors.

You helped meet our goals and raise $20,000+ for Saving Pets
Challenge and Race for the Rescues!

Your support will save so many more cats and kittens! 
Thank you. 

SAVE 
THE 

DATEs!

november 30th

National Adoption 
Week

November 8-14

Meet Jane. She recently joined our clinic team as a 

veterinary assistant and it's been a treat! 

While this is Jane's first animal welfare job, you would never guess

from her passion and hard work.

"I lost my previous job during the first wave of Covid in 2020 and
realized I wasn't happy in my field of choice, so I started classes

to change my career and was able to get a job at Heaven on
Earth. I only started working in animal care this year; it's always
been a passion of mine but I never felt able to pursue it before"

Welcome, Jane! We're lucky to have you on board.


